






CITY OF TECUMSEH 

CITY COUNCIL STUDY SESSION 


JANUARY 19,2015 

COUNCIL CHAMBERS 


6:30 P.M. 


Mayor Baker called the meeting to order. 

Roll call was taken as follows: 

Present: Mayor Baker, Council members Fox, Harmon, Naugle, Philo, VanAlstine and Wimple. 

Absent: None. 

Also Present: City Manager Kevin Welch, Clerk Mary Feight and City Attorney Scott Baker. 


Motion Naugle and seconded Fox, to accept the January 19,2015 Study Session agenda. Motion 

carried. 


Mayor Baker explained that the study session was being held to discuss the 2016 Fiscal Year 

Budget and Downtown First Floor Retail. 


Downtown First Floor Retail 


During public comment John and Erica Aylward, owners of the Boulevard Market, and Chris 

Wallich, property owner in the downtown District, spoke in support of leaving the ordinance as 

it stands and not placing restrictions on first floor businesses. D.J. Martin owner of Martin's 

Hardware remarked that more parking was needed downtown. 


Manager Welch reviewed the options that he, the Development Services Director Raymond and 

Economic Development Director Holtz provided for Council consideration if they wished to 

place restrictions on non-retail uses downtown. Explaining that they are not proposing any of 

these options but providing information requested by Council. Further remarking that they felt 

the downtown has a good mixture of businesses and hasn't heard any complaints. Manager 

Welch also noted that locals seem to like the service component. 


After a lengthy discussion, Council concurred to have the City Manager, Development Services 

Director and Economic Development Director monitor the percentage of non-retail and report 

back to City Council annually. Furthermore, to immediately notify Council, if there is a 

dramatic change in the percentage, up to 30-35%. 


2016 Fiscal Year Budget 


Due to the limited time, City Manager Welch briefly explained the documents presented to 

Council regarding activity of our current budget and projections for the 2016 FY Budget. 

Manager Welch suggested Council review the documents and discuss at another study session. 

Council agreed to have a study session at 6:45 p.m. before the February 2nd council meeting. 


Motion VanAlstine and seconded Harmon, to adjourn the study session at 7 :22 p.m. Motion 

carried unanimously. 


Jackson L. Baker, Mayor 









Agenda Item Review Form 

City Council 


City of Tecumseh 


Agenda Item Number: Submitted by: 

9. New business, Item #2 Shelley Lim 

Item: Department: 

CISTA Request to Sell Beer and Wine at the Parks and Recreation 
AJ Smith Recreation Center 

Summary: 

Communities in Schools of the Tecumseh Area plans to hold its annual fund-raising event, 
The March Mingle, at the AJ Smith Recreation Center on March 14, 2015. They plan to 
serve/sell beer and wine at the event, if approved by the City. 

If approved, the City would require a state liquor license and liquor liability insurance, naming 
the City as an additional insured. 

Recommendation: 
RESOLUTION 

THE CllY COUNCIL OF THE CllY OF TECUMSEH RESOLVES: 

To authorize Communities in Schools of the Tecumseh 
Area to serve/sell beer and wine at the AJ Smith 
Recreation Center on March 14,2015 subject to the City 
being named as an additional insured on a CISTA supplied 
Liquor Liability Policy and proof of a state liquor license. 

Council Action: 

D Approved 

D Denied 

D Continued 

Bid/Purchase Item: 

D Budgeted '+'___ 

__ Page(s} in FY Budget 

D Not Budgeted 

Shelley Lim CLS Director 01/23/15 
Signature Department Head Date 

Kevin Welch City Manager 1/23/2015 
Signature City Manager Date 
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Communities 
In Schools 
Tecumseh Area 

Saturday. March 14, 2015 

January 20,2015 

Tecumseh City Council 
309 E. Chicago Blvd. 
Tecumseh, MI 49286 

Dear Tecumseh City Council: 

On behalfof Communities In Schools of the Tecumseh Area I would like to request permission to sell alcohol 
at our upcoming fundraiser, the March Mingle, scheduled to take place at the AJ Smith Recreation Center on 
Saturday, March 14, 2015 from 6-10 pm. 

The March Mingle has a Roaring 20's Theme this year and the event will be set up like a "Speak Easy" 
featuring all-u-can-eat tastings from area restaurants, a silent and live auction, and entertainment. Beer and 
wine will be available for purchase. Ticket holders must be at least 21 years of age. All proceeds benefit 
Communities In Schools of the Tecumseh Area. 

We will acquire a Special License in order to sell the alcohol and it will be served by certified bartenders. 

Thank you for your time and consideration. 

Sincerely, 
~~f~--' 

Heather Perez 
Executive Director 

Communities In Schools of the Tecumseh Area • P.O. Box 68· 212 N. Ottawa St. • Tecumseh, MI49286 
(517) 423-7574· Email:cis@tps.k12.mLus· website: www.cistecumseh.org 

http:www.cistecumseh.org
mailto:Email:cis@tps.k12.mLus
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Agenda Item Review Form 

City Council 


City of Tecumseh 


Agenda Item Number: Submitted by: 

9. New Business, #3 Bradley A. Raymond 

Item: Department: 
Building Services Special Event, "Acres of Fun 5k Run" 

Summary: 

Annual 5k Fun Run, sponsored by the Tecumseh Acres PTO 

Location: Start/Finish Tecumseh Acres Elementary School, 600 Adrian St. 

Date: Saturday May9,2015 

Time: 7:30 a.m. - 10:00 a.m. 


They are anticipating 150 participants to run on neighboring streets (route attached). 

Police assistance is requested. This is the 9th year for the event which contributes 750/0 of 

funds raised for playground structure improvements. 


Recommendation: 
RESOLUTION 

The City Council of the City of Tecumseh hereby resolves: 
To approve the 5k Fun Run for the Tecumseh Acres PTO 
on May 9,2015. 

Council Action: 

D Approved 

D Denied 

D Continued 

Bid/Purchase Item: 

D Budgeted '1"" 

_ __ Page(s) in FY Budget 

D Not Budgeted 

Building Services Director 1/20/2015 

Signature Title Date 










